Dear Members of Gallatin County School Board, July 2, 20

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning my position as a kindergarten teacher at Gallatin County Elementary School. I have accepted a position as a media specialist in another district.

I have enjoyed teaching kindergarten at GCES for the past 11 years. I have been blessed both personally and professionally through the many interactions with my students, colleagues, and parents. I will treasure the fond memories and experiences I take with me into the next phase of my life and career.

I would like my resignation to be effective July 15. If there are arrangements I must make please let me know.

Thank you again for the opportunity to work and grow in such a wonderful school and district.

Sincerely,

Teresa Messenger

MUSAMA.

MUSAMA